
Good morning Bruno, I was just reviewing tomorrow's agenda and noticed the 
proclamation for Calpine! I have to say I am excited to see them receive recognition for 
their investment in our community. Calpine has been a wonderful partner and supporter 
of Lake County Farm Bureau and many other organization's including California Women 
for Agriculture and the AgVenture program specifically. I could not think of a better way 
to honor them for their support. I will be attending tomorrow in support!  
 
Best,  
Rebecca Harper 
 


